
 
FINDINGS/RECOMMENDATIONS OF TiE KERALA ENTREPRENEURSHIP WORKSHOP  

ON 4TH AUG AT TRIVANDRUM 
 

The Workshop on “Entrepreneur Friendly Emerging Kerala” organized by TiE Kerala jointly with 
Government of Kerala on 4th August 2012 had submitted the following seven proposals to the 
state government to consider:  

1. A re-look at the existing District Industry Centers to focus on supporting entrepreneurs 
2. Prepare a white paper on how industry can support and promote entrepreneurship in 

the state 
3. Do a pilot workshop on entrepreneurship - KIED and TiE Kerala 
4. Doing a process study of the regulatory approvals required and doing a process re-

engineering as part of creating a ' process walk-through' during the Emerging Kerala  
event. 

5. Position paper on all current entrepreneurship schemes 
6. White paper on the venture capital 
7. Formation of a committee to oversee these recommendations. 

 The above seven proposals will be reviewed and action plan will be formulated to implement 
them after taking suggestions from participants. This is expected to give a major input and 
direction to the Government of Kerala to make the state more entrepreneur-friendly. 

 
 


